
 Greywolf families, 

It is hard to believe we are entering the last week of the 22/23 school year already!   I want  
to thank our staff, students, and families for a wonderful year of learning together!  I have enjoyed  
immensely my first year as principal of Greywolf Elementary.  Kudos to Mr. Fox for his hard work and  
dedication to Greywolf this year; we wish him well as he heads off to his new Assistant Principal position at 
Sequim High School!  To our upper grade staff members who will be moving to Helen Haller: Greywolf will 
miss you but we are glad to have you at the next level school that will receive our students as they grow!   

The upcoming last week of school is a busy one!  Please review our week’s calendar below.  Please note  
important dates and events this coming week along with important dates for back to school events happening 
in August 2023. 

Enjoy your  
summer break! 

~ Mrs. Lopez,  
GWE Principal 

 
 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     E-mail: greywolf@sequimschools.org     Office: 360-582-3300     Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 
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Greywolf Office 
Closes 3pm- 
Opens August 14th. 

Questions? District 
360-582-3260 

3)  4) 5) 6) 

 

 

Español ¿Preguntas?  
Llama a la Sra. Lopez,  

360-582-3301 
jlopez@sequimschools.org 

Summer Reading  
Program Begins- 
Current Kinder  
& 1st grade  
students 
10am-1pm 
(Tues/Thurs) 

o 5th Grade to the 
Dungeness Spit & 
2:30 Clap-Out  
Celebration at GWE! 

o Helen Haller Field 
Day hosts GWE  
2nd-4th graders 

Field Day 
K-1: 9-10:30am 

2-5: 1pm-2:30pm 

 

o Last Day of 
School Early 
Release 11:15am 

o P/u Medication 

o Summer Break! 

Deadline:  
summer  
reading   

survey (pg2) 

No School 

Pickup School/Bus Medication 

1. Greywolf PTA signup link: https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/20f0b44afaa2ea0fb6-field1/128069320#/ 

2. You also need to be pre-approved with a yearly  

background check annually by the Sequim School District 

  Online Application  (Link)  at www.sequimschools.org 

3. Upload Photo I.D. Have a valid email for confirmation 

FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED  
 Our PTA is looking for folks who love to play games! 

If you missed our screening and  
registration night, it’s not too late!   
Come by or call to get a packet,  
register online, and we will contact 
you for a screening and school tour 
appointment. 
 
GWE 
360-582-3300 
171 Carlsborg Rd 

www.sequimschools.org 
District Office – Between July 1 and August 14 

503 N. Sequim Ave 360-582-3260 

Kindergarten Enrollment 

Greywolf Website: www.gwe.sequimschools.org         Facebook: www.facebook.com/HomeofGritandHope 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b44afaa2ea0fb6-field1/128069320#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b44afaa2ea0fb6-field1/128069320#/
https://www.schooljobs.com/careers/sequimschools?page=2
http://www.sequimschools.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b44afaa2ea0fb6-field1/128069320#/
http://www.gwe.sequimschools.org
https://www.facebook.com/HomeofGritandHope


  

Families of fifth grade students are welcome to join Greywolf staff and students at a “Clap-Out” 
as we cheer fifth graders off to middle school.  This festive event will take place on Thursday, June 
22nd at 2:30 PM on our back field.  Families should plan on arriving at the school to sign in be-
tween 2:00-2:15 so that they are in place before the event begins, just follow the signs to the lo-
cation.  Feel free to bring celebratory signs, balloons, bubbles, noisemakers, pom-poms, and or 
other items to make this a memorable occasion!  Families are free to take their students home 
from the event or leave them to follow their regular after school plans. 

 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org 

Fall 2023-2024 
Greywolf Elementary 

PreK—2 
Enroll Today! 

Please take a minute to learn the answers  
to your questions about the reconfiguration  
of Greywolf for grades PreK-2 and  
Helen Haller for grades 3-5 this coming Fall. 

Click the link for additional answers to your 
questions about Transportation and Learning 
Support too! 

Helen Haller 
360-582-3200 

GWE Questions?  
360-582-3300 

Current Kindergarten and First Grade families, 

Greywolf is excited to host a summer reading  
program for students just completing Kindergarten 
or first grade!  Each school year, students work  
hard to learn to read, but many lose progress over 
the summer without access to books at their reading 
level.   

Beginning July 6th– Aug 28th, Greywolf will host 
drop-in sessions each Tuesday and Thursday from  
10AM-1PM!  At the sessions students will be able to 
exchange books for daily reading at home, complete 
an activity or craft, pick up a free lunch, and get a 
handwriting practice packet that they can complete 
at home and return for prizes!  

Please note, this is not a drop-off event,  
guardians must remain with their child.  

Please use the link below to indicate whether you 
would like to participate so we can plan ahead for 
lunches, materials, and staffing.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RGQXPYF 

We are looking forward to seeing you this summer! 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org
mailto:mduchow@sequimschools.org
https://www.sequimschools.org/pk-2_3-5_reconfiguration/transportation_f_a_q
chrome-extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https:/cdnsm5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1012671/File/Departments/Communications/Greywolf AG update.pdf
chrome-extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https:/cdnsm5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1012671/File/Departments/Communications/Communications/Helen Haller AG update.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RGQXPYF


¿Preguntas? Llama a la Sra. Lopez, 

360-582-3301     N   lopez@sequimschools.org 

Please pick-up medications on Friday June 23rd by noon in the office. 

Attention Families:  

o You will not be able to get the bus medications from your child’s bus driver. 
Please pick up bus medications from your school’s office on June 26th or 27th  

o Please call first, 360-582-3300, for office hours. 

o Greywolf cannot keep medications over the summer, any medications left after 
June 27th must be thrown away.  

Questions? Please call the School Nurse: (360) 477-7728. 

Greywolf Website: www.gwe.sequimschools.org      ▪    Email: greywolf@sequimschools.org 

http://www.gwe.sequimschools.org
http://www.greywolfPTA.com


What:  Annual Field Days 

Who:  Kinder to Fifth Graders 

Where:  Greywolf—June 21st 
 
  
6/21 Helen Haller K-1 students visit Greywolf 

6/22**  Greywolf 2-4 students visit Helen Haller 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR BOTH DAYS 
Greywolf PTA signup link 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b44afaa2ea0fb6-field1/128069320#/ 

Sequim School District  
Online Application/Background check  (Link)  at www.sequimschools.org 

**Grades 2-4 classes need chaperones for the Helen Haller trip to field 

day! Please see your child’s teacher for more information. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b44afaa2ea0fb6-field1/128069320#/
https://www.schooljobs.com/careers/sequimschools?page=2
http://www.sequimschools.org









